Wyong Creek Public School

Works notification | 9 April 2024

Dear staff and parents/carers,

Due to recent hot and humid weather, mould was recently detected in a storeroom connected to the library at Wyong Creek Public School.

The area was isolated and unavailable for use.

A specialist mould contractor inspected and thoroughly cleaned the storeroom and its contents.

Work to remediate the area was completed on Tuesday, 2 April 2024.

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.

NSW Department of Education, School Infrastructure Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au



